From:

To: DC Consultation

Cc: Highways Planning

Subject: 15NP0005 - Bulby"s Wood Car Park, Ingram - Refurbishment of toilet block; new tourist information point
and display area

Date: 04 February 2015 10:21:36

Hello

| refer to the planning application consultation received on 29th January 2015 in respect of the above
proposal to which no objection is raised.

Yours faithfully

Major Developments and Delivery Team
(Highways Development Management)

[http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/images/footers/Fostering.jpa]<http://family.northumberland.gov.uk

>

Save Time Do It Online!

We have made some key improvements to our site to make all of our services easy to access. Now
you can do everything from paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. Go to:
www.northumberland.gov.uk<http://www.northumberland.gov.uk> and click 'pay, apply or report' to
access the relevant forms.

Northumberland added disclaimer

This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that
disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this email is
prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the email from any
computer. All email communication may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with
internal policy and relevant legislation. Please, consider your environmental responsibility. Before
printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do | need a hard copy?"



